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I am writing in opposition to this measure. I supported the 2019 measure on keeping 

Oregon on year-round Daylight Savings Time. I have always thought that it made 

more sense to "ditch the switch" in favor of DST. Those of us who experience 

seasonal depression have an awful time in the fall, when the switch to Standard Time 

occurs. We love DST, and want to keep it. 


